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14 September 2012 

From: Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702 ccgkang@korea.ac.kr 
 
To: Dr. Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 

 
Subject: Reply Liaison statement to IEEE 802.16 WG regarding Transposition of 
WirelessMAN-Advanced toward Rec. ITU-R M.2012-1 

 
Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 

 
With reference to the liaison letter (IEEE 802.16-12-0518-00-WGLS) from your 

Working Group, TTA PG702 appreciates the timely information on Meeting Y+1 
contribution of WirelessMAN-Advanced toward Rec. ITU-R M.2012-1. TTA PG702 
notes that IEEE Std 802.16-2012 and IEEE Std 802.16.1-2012 were approved as IEEE 
standards on 8 June. Based on the published standards, we will start adoption and approval 
process of TTA standardization. Please find the plan for the transposition below. 
�September 2012: Adoption of new work item 
�October 2012: Preparation of the draft standard 
�November 2012: Public hearing (over 4weeks) 
�December 2012: Adoption and approval of the standard 
�By September 2013: Submission of certification C with hyperlinks 
 

I would like to keep collaborating with IEEE 802.16 WG for IMT-Advanced and 
Beyond IMT-Advanced standardization. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
Dr. Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702   
 
 
CC: Minseok Oh, Chair, Mobile Communication Technology Committee (TC7), TTA 

Daejung Kim, Director, TTA 
Elly Kim, TTA PG702 Liaison Officer to IEEE 802.16 WG 
Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 Executive Committee 

Theresa deCourcelle, Staff Director, IEEE-SA Governance & International Standards 
Programs 
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